Dear Neighbors,

| hope this message finds you well. | am writing to kindly remind everyone about our
community's noise ordinance regulations to ensure a peaceful living environment for all.

According to local regulations, noise levels must be kept to a minimum during the hours of:

e Weekdays: 10 PM - 7 AM
e Weekends: 11 PM - 8 AM

Please be considerate of your noise levels during these times, especially with activities such as
loud music, construction, or gatherings.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Let's work together to maintain a
harmonious neighborhood.

Warm regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Address]
[Your Contact Information]



